
Extension of deadline for comments on the Mineral and Petroleum Royalty Bill 
 

30 April 2003 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
Cabinet approved the release for comment of the Mineral and Petroleum Royalty Bill 

on 20 March 2003.  Comments by stakeholders were to be submitted over a 4 weeks 

period thereafter, with a deadline set for 18 April 2003. 

 

Upon request of various mining industry stakeholders, the Minister of Finance has 

agreed to extend the deadline for comments on the Mineral and Petroleum 

Royalty Bill to Wednesday, 30 April 2003. 

 

All comments must be submitted to: 
Frances Jordaan (ms) 
E-mail: MineralRoyaltyBill@treasury.gov.za 
Fax No.: (012) 323 2917 
Phone No.: (012) 315 5570 
 
 


